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Changes of the Executive Committee 
 
 
Julius Brun, member of the executive committee and chief of staff of our Group, will retire on 

January 31, 2010, after serving Bossard for 20 years.  

 

Due to this change the executive committee of Bossard Group will be reduced and the tasks 

carried out by Julius Brun will be reallocated among the present executive committee’s 

members. 

 

We would like to express our deep gratitude to Julius Brun for his very high commitment and 

service in the interests of the Bossard Group in all those years and wish him all the best for 

the future and in his well-deserved retirement. 
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